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The Senior Support Services-CPHC (SSS-CPHC) Board of Directors was pleased to welcome Ardis 
Lerner, elected to the Board on July 10-2024.   
 
Ardis retired from the Federal Government where she was employed for many years working in 

various capacities.  As a Senior Business Analyst, she worked with the Department of National 

Defence; the Government Operations Centre Transformation Initiatives where she was 

responsible for various initiatives including DND business applications; Security Services; was the 

Section Head for Information Technology (IT) Security Services supporting the secure operation 

of the department’s national information systems; safety; risk management, etc.  

 

Ardis also brings skills and interest in the areas of law, finance, fundraising, advocacy, Corporate 

Governance, Strategic Planning, and Outreach/Networking.   

 

As a volunteer in recent years, with the Arts Culture and Heritage Advisory Committee and 

Housing Advisory Committee for the Municipality of North Grenville, Ardis has utilized her skills 

in advocacy, finance, research, and policy development.  Ardis is dedicated to advocating for 

affordable housing, particularly for seniors, in her community.   

 

The Board of Directors are pleased to welcome, Ardis’ knowledge, skills and experience to their 

diverse complement.   Her passion for seniors, and awareness of the issues and challenges the 

face while trying to  ‘age in place’, will be most valuable to many and her advocacy most 

valuable to the organization, clients and caregivers.    

 

 


